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STOCKPORT COUNCIL
EXECUTIVE REPORT – SUMMARY SHEET

Subject:  Kirkstead Road, Cheadle Hulme

Report to: (a) Bramhall & Cheadle Hulme South Area Committee  
Date:  Thursday, 31 January 2019

Report of: (b) Corporate Director for Place Management & Regeneration

Key Decision: (c)     NO / YES (Please circle)

Forward Plan         General Exception      Special Urgency (Tick box)

Summary: To approve the cost for the removal and placement of pedestrian safety 
barriers on Kirkstead Road in Cheadle Hulme. 

Recommendation(s): The Area Committee is asked to approve the aforementioned cost 
for the removal and placement of safety barriers as shown in the attached drawing.  

Relevant Scrutiny Committee (if decision called in): (d) 
Communities & Housing Scrutiny Committee

Background Papers (if report for publication): (e)

There are none.

Contact person for accessing Officer: Max Townsend
background papers and discussing the report   Tel: 0161 474 4861

‘Urgent Business’: (f) YES / NO  (please circle)

Certification (if applicable)

This report should be considered as ‘urgent business’ and the decision exempted from 
‘call-in’ for the following reason(s):

The written consent of Councillor                                 and the Chief Executive/Monitoring 
Officer/Borough Treasurer for the decision to be treated as ‘urgent business’ was obtained 
on                                  /will be obtained before the decision is implemented.



 Bramhall & Cheadle Hulme South Area Committee       Meeting: Thursday, 31 Jan 2019

Kirkstead Road, Cheadle Hulme

Report of the Corporate Director for Place Management & Regeneration

1. INTRODUCTION AND PURPOSE OF REPORT

To approve the cost for the removal and placement of pedestrian safety barriers
on Kirkstead Road in Cheadle Hulme. 

2. INFORMATION

2.1 Network Management received representation for Hursthead School. They informed 
us that a review had been undertaken of disability access to the site, and a 
requirement had been identified to remove the existing barrier at the pedestrian 
entrance to the Infant School and erect safety barriers towards the kerb edge. The 
reason being that the current arrangement does not allow passage for wheelchairs.  

2.2  Please see attached drawing number: NM18-6281. The associated cost for this 
scheme would be £460. The Ward Spokesperson has indicated that he is happy for 
this work to be funded form the delegated Ward Budget. Note: The existing barrier is 
within the Adopted Public Highway. 

3. CONCLUSIONS AND RECOMMENDATIONS

4.1 The Area Committee is asked to approve the said cost for the removal and 
placement of safety barriers as shown in the attached drawing.  

Background Papers

Anyone wishing further information please contact Max Townsend on telephone number 
Tel: 0161 474 4861 or by email on max.townsend@stockport.gov.uk


